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Waste Management of Colorado, Inc. 201842725-02 

 

Waste Management of Colorado, Inc. is under contract to provide trash collection services throughout the City at various 

city facilities, excluding Denver International Airport. City facilities included under the contract consist of buildings within 

General Services, Wastewater, Sheriff Department, Denver Public Library, and Parks & Recreation Maintenance and 

Mountain Parks Divisions. One-time service requests can also be requested by the city. The second amendment will 

extend the contract end date from July 31, 2021 to July 31, 2022 and update the expiration date of the CARES Act of 

2020 funds language. In 2020, the CARES Act of 2020 Funds language was set to expire on December 30, 2020, this amendment 

will extend the expiration date to December 31, 2021. Some services under this contract have already been paid for through 

the initial CARES grant funding the city received; services are paid through a 75% FEMA/25% CARES split. All other terms 

and conditions will remain the same. 

 

 

 

 


